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 The Senate State Government, Wagering, Tourism and Historic 

Preservation Committee reports favorably Senate Bill No. 854. 

 This bill provides that the 1.25 percent tax on sports wagering 

revenues be used for local tax relief purposes for the City of 

Atlantic City. 

 Under current law, the 1.25 percent tax on sports wagering 

revenues is remitted by the State Treasurer to the Casino 

Reinvestment Development Authority (CRDA) for marketing and 

promotion of the City of Atlantic City.  This bill would provide that 

the sums from the 1.25 percent tax be remitted by the State 

Treasurer to Atlantic City for local tax relief purposes. 


